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Good day, 

 

The Infertility Awareness Association of Canada (IAAC) is celebrating the 10th anniversary of Creating Families magazine 

and we want YOU to join us in commemorating this momentous time in our organization's history! Add the name of 

your business or practise and join the growing list of people who support infertility patients across Canada. 

The Creating Families publication has been an important resource for Canadian families who live with infertility, 

providing a wealth of information and relevant articles. This special 10th anniversary issue will be jam packed with 

articles featuring interviews with specialists across Canada and a multitude of articles covering a very broad range of 

topics about how the world of infertility has evolved over the past 10 years in Canada and what we expect to see in the 

near future.   

For as little as $50 you can have the name of your practise added to a Congratulatory centre spread in this special issue, 

alongside other counselors, naturopaths, nutritionists, acupuncturists, lawyers, health coaches and more.  Given the 

nature of this unique edition of Creating Families, we think you’ll agree that this will be money well spent.  By 

supporting our Association, you are also demonstrating your support for all Canadians who struggle with infertility.  

 This 10th Anniversary Issue will be available in the usual online format and exceptionally, approximately 5,000 print 

copies will be distributed to all Fertility clinics across Canada, peer-led support groups, alternative medicine 

practitioners, fertility lawyers, counselors, and more.  A full color PDF will also be available online for print.   

We hope you will take advantage of our offer. Should you wish to place a full advertisement in the magazine, or to 

inquire about becoming a member of our Association, please contact our office and we will promptly send you 

additional information.  Please do hesitate to contact us by phone at 1-800-263-2929, or send us an email at 

info@iaac.ca. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Gloria Poirier – Executive Director  

Nazampal Jaswal - Administrative Assistant 

www.iaac.ca 
1 800 263-2929 
(514) 633-4495 
 

IF YOU WISH TO BECOME A MEMBER OF IAAC, PLEASE VISIT US AT WWW.IAAC.CA 
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